Pre-K Classroom Newsletter
March 18th - March 27th

Classroom News

This week we will conclude our Water Unit. The students will learn about how water
helps us and the environment.

We will be reading various books. Some of these include:

Vocabulary
We will be learning new vocabulary each week. Our words of the week are:
absorb, aquatic, conserve, dehydrated, hydrated, thirsty, and watering can

Weekly Experiences
This week the children:

e will make paper boats and see if they float.
e will create water lily paintings.

e will create clouds.

e will create their own ocean in a jar.

Home Extensions

This week we ask that while you are outside, look at the different types of water that
are around us. Discuss how they are similar and how they are different.

Talk with your child about how they can conserve water at home.

(Over)




Have a nice weekend!

Mrs.McNaughton, Miss Biscaglia, Mrs. Silva,
Mrs. Chiarelli, Mrs. Fermin, Mrs. Cunningham & Mrs. Urgo

Reminders

e Please remember to fill out the lunch menu by Tuesday.

March 21st. March 21st is a 1:00 PM dismissal.

e We will have our Spring Party on Wednesday, March 27th. If you’d like to
send in goodie bags, we have 18 students.

e On Wednesday, March 27th there is a 1:00 PM dismissal and no after
school.




